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Docket No. 70-398

U. S. Department of Commerce
National Bureau of Standards
ATTN: Dr. R. P. Bartlett

3irector, Administrative
and Information Services

Washington, D. C. 20234

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 70-398/80-02

This refers to your letter dated April 22, 1980, in response to our letter
dated March 27, 1980. .

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a subsequent inspection
of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

O -

1W .

George H. Smith, Chief
Fue acility and Materials,

Safety Branch
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